
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community,  

A reminder to our parents who pick up and drop off their students: you must stay in your car if 
you are in the drop-off/pick-up lane. If you need to get out of your car, need extra time situating 
your student, or need to talk to a parent or teacher, please park in the parking spaces. This is a 
matter of safety for our students. This lane is intended to move students and parents through 
safely and quickly. Thank you for your cooperation.  

For Lundy students, self-manager applications go out on Monday, Oct. 16th.  Be sure to check in 
with your child about becoming a self-manager! The Book Fair will be up and running Monday 
through Thursday for the students and after-school shopping from 3-7pm on the 18th and during 
Title I Night on the 19th!  Be sure to stop by and check out all the goodies. Our annual Title I night 
is happening on Thursday, Oct. 19th, from 5:30-6:30pm.  RSVP slips will be coming home. The 
adrenaline rush bounce house will be delivered on Friday morning, October 20th, for those that 
have followed all school rules for the first six weeks of the school year.  We are so proud of their 
positive, good choices! 

The Lowell Jr/Sr High School will be hosting a movie night on Oct. 20th at 6:00pm in the 
cafetorium.  Admission is free, popcorn will be available for purchase. All ages are welcome! 

 The SATs will be held on Oct. 26th on campus.  Any students interested will need to contact Mr. 
Metzger. Scholarship and College application season is upon us.  Connect with our ASPIRE 
director Karen Cardwell if you are interested in finding ways to pay for college.  

Please join us in recognizing our 8th grade junior high volleyball players at their final home game 
of the season on Wednesday, October 18th. 8th Grade Night will take place between the A and 
B-team games, which start at 4:30pm. 

High school volleyball's district playoffs begin this week. Lowell will host the first round on 
Wednesday, October 18th and, pending a win, will compete in the district tournament on 
Saturday, October 21st at Umpqua Community College. Times and opponents will be finalized 
after all regular season games conclude this weekend. 

Middle School winter season sports are just around the corner. Please see the letter regarding 
athletic teams, sports, coaches, and all the other information for the season. 

All schools will be participating in “The Great Shake-Out” on Oct. 19th, as well as practicing 
evacuation skills. They will practice earthquake drills and board buses for an evacuation drill. 
Being prepared and staying safe are a priority. 

Want some tips and tricks on how to connect with your teen? Take a look at the Triple P flyer 
regarding opportunities for parents to attend a single session or a series of sessions that offer 
insight and ways to connect. 

Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 


